
At Kimberly Clark Credit Union, the security of your �nancial 
information is our top priority. We urge all our members to exercise 
caution with their account and personal details. Please remember, 
never share sensitive information like your account number, 
username, password, or veri�cation codes with anyone. Equally, 
your social security number is con�dential. KCCU will never 
contact you to request this information. If you receive such a 

request, it's imperative to immediately hang up and contact KCCU 
directly. Your prompt action is crucial in preventing potential fraud.

Additionally, we'd like to o�er a friendly reminder regarding transaction 
names in your account history. Sometimes, the name that appears might be 

that of the parent company, not the speci�c store where you shopped. Before 
reporting a transaction as fraudulent, please take a moment to double-check, especially if your account is shared or 
if a family member has access to your debit card. �is extra step helps avoid confusion and ensures that the 
transaction in question isn't actually a legitimate one. We appreciate your attentiveness in these matters, as it 
signi�cantly aids in maintaining the security and accuracy of your account.

A Message to Our Members

Attractive Rates on IRAs and Certificates

Maximize your savings 
with KCCU

Secure your 
future with 
our tailored 
savings 
options. 

Lock it in 
today!

Life is full of changes, and keeping your bene�ciary and contact 
information up to date is crucial. Take a moment to review and 
update your details, ensuring that 
your assets and information are 
accurately managed and 
protected. It's a simple step 
that can make a signi�cant 
di�erence for you and your 
loved ones. Log in to your 
account or visit us in-branch 
to ensure your information is 
current. Your peace of mind 
is worth it!

a friendly reminder...

Serving Kimberly-Clark employees and family members since 1947!

CONNECT
K I M B E R L Y  C L A R K  C R E D I T  U N I O N F E B R UA RY  2 0 2 4

Stay Vigilant Against Fraud
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Memphis, TN 38107

www.kimberlyclarkcu.org

kccu@kimberlyclarkcu.org 

901.521.4646

1.800.462.7777

Fax 901.521.4644 or 901.521.4656
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Lobby/Telephone Services

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri.

8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

Wednesday: 9:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

CO-OP Network Contact Center

phone number for after-hours

account information

1.888.837.6500

We usually beat or we'll match

competitors' loan rates!

Loan rates* (APR) start at:

New Autos 4.99%
Used Autos 5.99%
Boats 6.99%
Signature 10.49%
Farm Equipment 8.49%
Mortgage Call for rates
MasterCard 8.99%

*All fees and rates are subject to 
change without notice.

Remember you have access to your money around the clock with 
online & mobile banking and around the country with the Shared 
Branching Network.

Presidents’ Day - Monday, February 19th

Good Friday - Friday, March 29th

U P C O M I N G  H O L I D AY S  ( W E  W I L L  B E  C L O S E D )

Are you planning employee bene�t events at your Kimberly-Clark 
Corporation facility? We're eager to join in! Our team has had the 
pleasure of visiting numerous Kimberly-Clark sites, and we're always 
ready to come to yours.

Our visit can provide valuable insights into the array of bene�ts KCCU 
o�ers to its members. It's a great opportunity for your sta� to learn 
about our services and how we can assist in their �nancial journey.

Scheduling a Visit is Easy:
To arrange for our team to attend your event, simply call 
us at 1-800-462-7777. Ask to speak with our Benefits 
Manager, and we'll take care of the rest.

KCCU is lighting the way for your academic aspirations with twenty $1,000 
scholarships for 2024! If you're a child, grandchild, or great-grandchild of an 
active KCCU member, seize this opportunity to elevate your education. 
Applying is a breeze—just visit kimberlyclarkcu.org, navigate to the 
Forms/Applications tab, and submit your application. But hurry, the 

deadline is March 15, 2024! 
Embrace this chance to fuel your 
future ambitions and let KCCU be 

a part of your journey to success. 
Your bright future awaits!

Reach Your Dream

Don't Miss the Scholarship Deadline

Invite KCCU to 
Your Employee 
Benefits Events


